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The International Outreach supplement will be out in late summer.  It will be listed in the 
2018-2019 NJSFWC Yearbook and on the NJSFWC.org web site. There will be an 
addition to the supplement - “Days for Girls”.  This is an organization that empowers girls 
to take control of their lives through menstrual education and DFG kits. For more 
information and what is included in the kit please see www.daysforgirls.org.  This may be 
a great project to do during the summer.   
 
Please remember I am here for you, and if you have any questions or suggestions call me 
at 973-839-0826 or e-mail me at manneback@njsfwc.org.   
 
Have a wonderful summer and I can’t wait to hear about all your great projects. 
 
 
 
 


